
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Welcome to the official start 
of summer! In just a few 
days, we will celebrate 
American Independence Day 
on the Fourth of July. We 
think of July 4, 1776, as a 
day that represents the 
Declaration of Independence 
and the birth of the United 
States of America as an 
independent nation. It is also 
a time families gather to 
barbecue, gather with 

friends, and watch fireworks. Whatever your plans are, 
we hope you will be safe and continue to give thanks for 
our precious gift of freedom. Many have already 
experienced extremely hot weather, and it is forecasted 
to continue in many parts of our nation. Should you have 
a maintenance emergency, our teams will be on call 
throughout the holiday weekend 24/7. We are also 
pleased to announce our Hunt Heroes Foundation will 
once again be partnering with Operation Homefront on 
their Backpack Brigade program. Be on the lookout for 
the details on how to register your child to receive a 
complimentary backpack filled with school supplies. This 
will be on a first-come, first-served basis, and quantities 
are limited per community. Wishing you all a safe, happy, 
and healthy holiday and summer! 
 

Best, 

 

 

 

Karen Plesh 

Vice President 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our Vice President’s Message 

JULY 
2021

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing 

Closed for Independence Day! 

As a helpful reminder the housing office will be closed on Monday July 

5th, 2021 as we honor Independence Day. If you are in need of any 

EMERGENCY or URGENT work orders please call the 24 hour 

Maintenance Phone Line at 855-627-3932. We hope everyone has a 

wonderful and safe Independence Day Weekend!  

Friendly Reminder for July 
Trampolines Policy from Resident Handbook 

Personally owned trampolines are limited to 16 feet in width and must 

have side-netting. Trampolines must be compatible in size to the homes 

rear yard, only on a flat surface and can not be located where there will 

be an adverse visual impact from the street or from neighbor’s homes. 

Trampolines can only be erected in backyards with a full fence. It would 

be the resident’s responsibility to install a fence if the home does not 

have one. A written request to erect a trampoline must be submitted to 

REDSTONE FAMILY HOUSING and approval must be granted prior to 

installation. Residents are encouraged to secure additional liability 

insurance to cover any injuries that may occur as a result of trampoline 

usage.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Woof Woof to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for June, Mister Carter! 

Yards of the Month Winners from June! 

322 HUGHES DRIVE 656A DYER CIRCLE 



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE ARSENAL 

SAVE THE DATES 

July 23rd 
Summer Parade Event 

Back by popular demand we are having yet another 

Summer Parade just like last year, on July 23rd from 

3pm-5pm. We will drive around all the neighborhoods on 

Redstone and pass out fun toys like water guns, toy 

paper airplanes and popsicles for those hot summer 

days. The Redstone Arsenal Fire Department will be 

accompanying us to help spread the seasonal cheer and 

blow that famous fire truck siren! In the event of an actual 

emergency, if one were to occur during the parade event, 

the fire department will break off form the convoy and go 

help those in need. Be sure to stand outside during this 

event time to receive your summer toy and popsicle! 

July 13th-July 20th 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the 

comments below on our Facebook post from July 13th-

20th and we will choose a photo at random to be the 

winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! 

Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out on July 

13th. Winning photo will be chosen on Tuesday July 20th 

by 11:59pm and announced on our Facebook page and 

e-mail blasted on Wednesday July 21st. Good luck to all 

you cool cats & kittens and all you delightful dogs & 

puppies! 

Get your Kids Registered with CYS! 

July 1st-8th 
Red, White and Blue Decor Contest 

Post a picture of your Red, White and Blue Décor display 
in the comments below on our Facebook post from July 
1st-8th and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a $20 gift card to a retailer of their choice! 
Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out on July 1st. 
Winning photo will be chosen on Thursday July 8th by 
11:59pm and announced on our Facebook page and e-
mail blasted on Friday July 9th. Get creative and may the 
best decorator win! 

July 9th or July 16th 
Car Wash Event 

On July 9th we will be hosting an outdoor car wash with 
our leasing staff and maintenance team from 2pm-4pm. 
Park your vehicle on the side road of our leasing office 
near the tree in our front yard and we will wash just the 
exterior part of your car. Residents must stay in their 
vehicle during car wash process. In the off chance that it 
rains on July 9th we will have a make-up car wash day on 
July 16th at the same time of 2pm-4pm. Be sure to stop 
by and we will make your vehicle look it’s very best! 

The Redstone Arsenal Thrift 

Shop is Hiring! 

The Redstone Thrift Shop needs a manager and 
cashiers.  The manager position requires knowledge in retail 
sales, data entry and organizational skills.  The manager will 
work with volunteers and paid staff.  He or she must have 
good interpersonal skills, be dependable and enthusiastic with 
a positive attitude; must be able to multitask, will oversee 
donations, consignments and relieve the cashier for lunch 
daily; and must be able to lift up to 25 pounds.  The cashier 
positions must have exceptional customer service, open 
availability, and previous retail/cash handling experience 
preferred but not required. Work hours are 830 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
Monday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Wednesday, 8:30 to 530 p.m. Thursday and 9:30 a.m. to 
2:30 p.m. the first Saturday of the month excluding holiday 
weekends.  Resumes will be accepted at 
rsamanager@knology.net. The Thrift Shop is a nonprofit 
organization operating on Redstone Arsenal.  This is not a 
government job.  For more information, email 
rsamanager@knology.net.   
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